Forgewood Family Learning Centre
October/November 2017
Newsletter
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Nursery BLOG
Please remember to check our BLOG for an update on the learning and teaching as well as updates on what’s happening the week ahead. Type in the link below https://blogsdownlead.org.uk/nl/forgewood



Diary Dates
Halloween Parties 
31st October 2017
In-service Day
20TH November 2017
Children do not attend nursery on this day.
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We would like to welcome Louise Tiffney 
If you wish to contact the nursery please call:
Fife Drive: 01698 274909
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Our new Depute Head of Centre.
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Have you moved home or changed your telephone number please ensure we have your up to date contact details.
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Can we please remind parents to ensure their child has soft indoor shoes to wear while in the playrooms?  Can parents of children who attend the 2-3 room please use the shoe covers provided before entering the playroom.   This will support us in keeping the environment clean for all children.
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Could we please remind parents/carers to bring a change of clothing and to label their child’s belongings.






[image: ] Our next parent committee will be Monday 30th October at 920am and 130pm at Fife Drive. Please come and be part of the life of the nursery.
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Halloween Party Tuesday 31st October 2017
Fancy dress optional
Party snacks and any decorations would be much appreciated. 
Thank you

We are testing out a new way to share with you your child’s
learning and progress from nursery.  We will be sending
you observations of your child’s learning and would love
to hear some comments on this.  Just follow the link you
are sent.  If you need any help just speak with Julie.

 
  
It’s everybody’s responsibility to make
[bookmark: _GoBack]sure I’m alright
Protecting children from harm and abuse is everybody’s responsibility. Within the centre we have very clear Child Protection roles and responsibilities, with the Child Protection co-ordinator being Jackie Fulton.  However, if you see or hear anything which you are concerned about regarding a young person’s wellbeing in or around the nursery, please speak to Jackie or Louise in her absence in the first instance or indeed contact the local Children and Families Team, Scott House, 73/77 Merry Street, Motherwell, 01698 332100
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Christmas Parties
20th December for our 3-5 playroom children

21st December for our children in the 2-3 playroom

We will share times of the party soon
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[image: C:\Users\davids\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\YRN5OL8O\4350478778_d55769c951_b[1].jpg]

For your child’s safety please ensure 
that you close the 3-5 garden gate 
when entering and leaving the nursery.
  
                               Thank You

[image: Image result for tell me what you think] 
We value your opinion and would love you to share 
your thoughts by writing your ideas down  on the
thinking bubble s which are available  in the
playroom foyer. We will then hang then on our 
thinking trees.
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